
����Lunch will be served ���� 
Please RSVP to Corinne 2-6570 or corinne.burns@stonybrook.edu 

PRE-RETIREMENT 
WORKSHOP 

For those considering retiring within the next three 
years.  A discussion about your benefits and union 

affiliation during retirement. 
 

¾   What happens to your health insurance when you 
        retire? 
¾   What happens to benefits provided by the UUP Trust 
¾   How and when do you tell the state that you intend to  
        retire? 
¾   How do you maintain membership in UUP and its 
       affiliates during retirement? 
¾   What else do you want to know??? 

 

Anne Marine, UUP Retiree Member Services Coordinator 
Discusses these and related topics to help you plan your future. 

Wednesday, October 29—12:00 Noon 
WSCC—118 Old Chem 


